R-32 Correspondence — Diane Guyett

From: Diane Guyett [mailto:dianecatalto@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 9:32 AM

To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov>

Subject: animal control - make it NO KILL

Difficult to believe that there is so much resistance in this city to adopting a NO KILL policy for our
animal shelter. | hope that ties to SPCA-LA can be severed so that ALL animals of the shelter have a
chance to live. Compassionate Saves is NOT No Kill!  Please join the many cities around the U.S. (many
in CA - cite L. A. City for one), that have successfully implemented a NO KILL policy in their shelters.
These programs DO work and save countless lives.

These helpless animals cannot speak for themselves so it is up to us as human guardians to be their
voice. In the words of Gandhi, (paraphrased) a society will be judged by the way it treats its animals.
Long Beach can do better! Respectfully asking the City Council to implement a NO KILL policy for
Animal Care Services. Do the right thing for our animals!

Respectfully,
Diane Guyett
resident, City of Long Beach
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